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         Welcome Back
Welcome back to school after the 

half term holiday. We hope you

have all had a good break wherever 

and whatever you have been doing. 

We now have an eight week term

until the Christmas holidays.  

Dates for Christmas plans will 

be at the end of the newsletter.  

          Icy Weather
In anticipation of snow and ice, 

please know that we will endeavour 

as much as possible to keep school

open. If however, we cannot get into

school because the roads are too

slippery, we will text you as soon as

we can. We ask for your patience in 

this as making the decision to close 

school is never an easy one as we know

how much it can effect working

families.   
             Barn Dance

The ‘Friends of St. Mary’s’ are organising

a Barn Dance at the Village Hall on

Saturday 10th November. Tickets
are £8 including a pie and pea supper

and can be bought from school, Brabin’s 

shop and Chipping Farm Shop. Doors open

at 7pm. Again, proceeds will go towards

our school bus fund. Please can you
order/buy tickets before this Friday so

we know how many to cater for. 

        Whole School Mass

We will be going to Mass on Thursday at 

9.30am to celebrate All Saints Day. 

Please join us if you can. 
Chipping Showground Bonfire


Saturday – 3rd November


The annual bonfire is being held on the showground in Chipping. This year, the organisers have very kindly said that St. Mary’s Primary School can collect donations for our school bus fund. Would any parents be willing to attend with collection buckets please? We will need to be there approximately 6pm onwards. Please could you bring collection buckets (with lids where possible) if you are able to help. Thankyou!


After-School Clubs


After-school clubs begin today and will run for six weeks. 


Monday – netball


Tuesday – sign language


Wednesday – Dodgeball


Thursday – Film club





Special Assembly by Pre-school, Reception and Year 1





We would like to invite you all to a special assembly led by pre-school, reception and year 1 children in school on Friday, 9th November at 2.30pm. All welcome.





Dates for your diary





Armistice Performance at the Guild Hall – 11th Nov, 1.30pm and 7pm (letters home this week) 


Children in Need – 16th Nov


Years 2,3,4 special assembly – 23rd Nov, 2.30pm


Years 5,6 special assembly – 7th Dec, 2.30pm  


Selection Box Bingo in school – 6th Dec, 6.30pm


Sleeping Beauty, King Georges Hall – 17th Dec, 10am


Nativity in school – 18th Dec, 2pm and 6pm


Christmas dinner, party – 19th Dec


Celebration Assembly – 20th Dec at 2.30pm  





 











